MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN ROCKLIN TEACHERS PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION AND THE ROCKLIN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

February 29, 2012

The Rocklin Teachers Professional Association (RTPA) and the Rocklin Unified School District (District) agree to extend the 2007-08 thru 2011-12 contract agreement through the 2012-13 year. All articles remain the same through the 2012-13 year; however, both parties agree to reconvene in January, 2013 after the results of the November, 2012 tax initiatives are published to assess the District financial status and discuss possible options.

Barbara Scott, RTPA President

Kevin Brown, Superintendent